
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Village of Lombard hereby provides notice that a public hearing will be conducted to consider 

a Community Development Block Grant application for the Village Board Room accessibility 

improvements.   

 

The project is intended to provide for greater accessibility accommodations for future public 

meetings held in the room.  

 

 

The public hearing is scheduled for: 

 

 Date:  Wednesday, September 24, 2008 

 

 Time:  7:00 P.M. 

 

 Location: Lombard Village Hall 

   255 E. Wilson Avenue 

   Lombard, IL 60148 

 

For more information, please visit or call the: 

 

   Department of Community Development 

   255 East Wilson Avenue 

   Lombard, Illinois 60148 

   630 620-5749 (TDD No. 630 873-4595) 

 

All persons desiring to comment on the proposal will be given an opportunity to do so at the public 

hearing.  Written statements are also encouraged and should be sent before September 24, 2008. 

All interested parties are encouraged to attend the public hearing. 

 

 

______________________________ 

Michael S. Toth 

Planner I 
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